SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Special Business Meeting - AUGUST 6, 2015

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Special Business meeting on Thursday, August 6,
2015 in the Wm. H. Jordan Conference Room. The meeting immediately followed an
executive session and began at 8:15 am.

John David Susana Measelle Michael Joanna Barbara M. Kate
a Christie 0 Hillman O Hubbs 3 IMoore L Morrissey E Powers B Williams-Hewitt

MINUTES
1. NEw BUSINESS

A. Consideration to approve an unpaid leave of absence for high school teacher Sarah
Steiner during the 2015-2016 school year.

Motion: Mr. Moore Second: Ms. Powers Vote: 3-1

B. Consideration to approve the following athletic and co curricular staff nominations

for 2015-2016.
MIDDLE SCHOOL

Joe Doane Cross Country, Boys' (7/8)
Elizabeth Johnston Student Support Team MEMBER
Motion: Ms. Williams-Hewitt Second: Ms. Powers Vote: 4-0

C. Consideration to approve the Superintendent’s nomination of new administrative
personnel for 2015-2016.

Catherine Messmer Business Manager/Municipal Comptroller

Motion: Mr. Moore Second:  Ms, Williams-Hewitt Vote: 4-0

D. Consideration to approve a proposed annual boys’ cross country team trip to
Slovenski Camps (Raymond, ME ) August 23-25, 2015.

Motion: Mr. Moore Second: Ms, Pawers Vote: 4-0

2. ADJOURNMENT

Motion: ~_Ms. Powers Second: Ms. Williams-Hewitt ~ Voter 40 Time: _8:57 am

Respectfully submitted,
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Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



